
From: Vivian Coles
To: JWMTR Exhibits
Subject: Support SB 860!
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To whom it may concern:
Please support Senate Bill 860.  As a Licensed Professional Counselor I feel it is imperative that 
existing state and federal mental health parity laws are enforced.  It will support my clients in getting 
better mental health access and reimburse mental health professions in an equivalent manner to other 
professionals.  

Thank you for your support,

Vivian

Vivian Coles, LPC
Multnomah Village Suites
7929 SW 37th Ave., Ste. C
Portland, Or. 97219
503-975-5418
colesvivian@gmail.com
www.emdrtherapistnetwork.com/vivian.coles
http://therapists.psychologytoday.com/36050
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